Steven Seee

From: Megan Ebert <mebert5481@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 7:25 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: policastrogroup@gmail.com; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Hello, my name is Megan Ebert, and [ have been a long-term client at Citrine Aesthetics Med Spa
in Cumberland, Rhode Island. I have trusted these providers for many years and have always
been extremely satisfied with the services they offer.

[ understand there have been recent limitations on their scope of practice regarding injectable
treatments, and [ would like to express my strong support for allowing them to continue
providing these services. They are highly skilled, knowledgeable, and qualified in their field. [
always feel safe, heard, and confident in my results.

[ fully support this bill and want to ensure that I can continue receiving care from the providers [
know and trust.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Best,
Megan Ebert

111 Shirley Dr
Cumberland, Rl 02864



